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FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   HB 2045 - A 
80th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2019 Regular Session 
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

 

Prepared by:  Meg Bushman-Reinhold 
Reviewed by:  Tim Walker, Tom MacDonald, Julie Neburka, Gregory Jolivette, John Borden, Ken Rocco 
Date:  February 25, 2019 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Removes deadline by which State Board of Parole and Post-Prison Supervision must perform risk assessment and 
classification on existing sex offender registrants. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Board of Parole and Post-Prison Supervision (BPPPS), Oregon State Police (OSP), Psychiatric Security Review 
Board (PSRB), Criminal Justice Commission (CJC), Cities, Department of Corrections (DOC), District Attorneys and 
their Deputies (DAs), Public Defense Services Commission (PDSC), Counties, Department of Justice (DOJ), Oregon 
Judicial Department (OJD) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have 

 MINIMAL EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 
While this individual measure has a “Minimal” fiscal impact, an agency may incur a net fiscal impact greater than 
minimal depending on the cumulative impact of all measures enacted into law that affect the agency.   
 


